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BTEC Business students visit St Gemma’s Hospice 

 

 

The Lower 6 BTEC Business students visited St Gemma’s hospice on Friday 11th October. The 

visit was to assist them with their coursework which involves comparing two different types 

of organisations.   

The students had a tour of the facilities which are used by people needing palliative care. They 

met key members of the charity and gained a deep understanding of how the charity 

functions, fundraises and measures success.  

There are many activities St Gemma’s run to help raise the funds which are needed to keep 

the charity going; one of which is a small stall, this is where some of the students found and 

purchased their lovely pink slippers! The students are looking forward to working with St 

Gemma’s in the future to support their fundraising initiatives throughout the year.  
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